PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Public Affairs Campaign: Back To School Basj
Guest: Teresa Johnson from OCBOE

With the coming of another school year, WLIV had as our guest TERESA
JOHNSON, from the Overton County Board of Education (OCBOE) to
inform our listeners of an upcoming BACK TO SCHOOL BASH which is
scheduled for Tuesday, July 30™. The event will be held at the local high
school (Livingston Academy) and is not only an opportunity for the kids
to pick up needed school items but also is an opportunity for parents to
learn more about the coming school year and visit with teachers.

Local businesses will have booths from which to proivide school supply
items to the kids. Local businesses who prefer can make a money
donation at the Board of Education office which will be used to provide
school supply items.

The bash on July 30 is the fifth such annual event held in our community
to kick off another school year.

WLIV AM and WLIV FM are pleased to inform our community of the
BACKTO SCHOOL BASH and to make parents aware of this unique
opportunity to both gather supplies for school and meet with teachers
one-on-one prior to the actual beginning of the 2019-2020 term.
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